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Change in process to Investor Advice Fees  
IOOF WealthBuilder

We have changed the way investor advice fees are charged if an investor changes financial advisers. 

Effective 26 February 2014, where you change the nominated financial adviser, any investor advice fee(s) you agreed with the  
former financial adviser will not continue with the new financial adviser. If an investor advice fee is to be charged, a new signed 
request must be submitted.
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For further information about these changes, please speak with your financial adviser,  
contact our client services team on 1800 002 217 or email us at info@ioof.com.au
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